
                                                                                 
ROTARY DISTRICT 4320. 

 
Donation of 120 Water Survival Boxes by the Rotary Club of Chelwood Bridge & WorldWaterWorks 

(United Kingdom) and 120 School Bags by the Piers Simon Appeal (United Kingdom) to people affected 
by the flooding and landslides in the North Central Region of Chile. 

 
REPORT OF NORTH CENTRAL REGION OF CHILE - UPDATE.  

 
Date: July, the 27th, 2017.   
 
Authors:  
 
Name: Jorge Gonzalo Vega Díaz 
Address in Chile: Prat 827 office 1001, Valparaíso, Chile.  
Tel: 56 32 2544648 
E-Mail: jvegad@jvd.cl 
Name, Rotary post: Past District Governor, District 4320, Chile.  
  
* Translated by Jorge Vega Cancino (jorgevegacancino@gmail.com). 

 
FINAL DISTRIBUTION IN COPIAPÓ. 

 
Message from Rotarian Óscar Vega Gutiérrez (El Salvador Rotary Club): 
 
Here are the photos of the delivery of WSBs made in Diego de Almagro on Friday, June 10, 2017, to families 
affected by the flooding and landslides in the locality. They were very grateful to Rotary and we even created some 
ties with people interested in refloating the Club in Diego de Almagro. 
  
In addition, I’d like to comment that this Saturday we will go together with Carabineros the Chile and the Union of 
Neighbors Councils from El Salvador, to the Agua Dulce sector (road to Potrerillos), where we will carry out a 
social operation, named "Seagull Mission 10", with 13 families of the Colla community, which were also affected by 
the rains. On the occasion we will provide WSB’s and other contributions, will carry out hairdressing, repairs of 
ceilings, works of painting in houses, acts of dances with folk groups and also a prayer to The Pachamama (Spirit of 
the Earth) which is a traditional ceremony of the Collas. Obviously I will send the photos to you. 
 



 

  

 



 

  

 



 

  

 



 

  

 



 

  

 



 

  

 



 

  

 



 

  

 



 

  

 



 

  

 



 

  

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  

 

Please see also the following link: http://www.chanarcillo.cl/articulos_ver.php?id=115295  
 
Here’s the translation of the news:  
 
The two Rotary clubs of Copiapó successfully closed the cycle of international aid that came to families affected by 
the rains and floods of our region yesterday, delivering 12 backpacks with school supplies - from England - to an 
equal number of Students of the Luis Cruz Martínez School, located in the sector of Placilla Morales. 
  
In addition, Rotarians delivered several boxes with dental brushes, masks and porous patches, which were received 
on behalf of the Director of the Educational Unit by Inspector General Luis López Cepeda. 
  
The Rotary delegation that visited the Luis Cruz Martínez School was headed by the President of the Rotary Club 
Copiapó and Rotary Club Copiapó Oriente, Lezme Contreras Avalos and Eduardo Nelson Lavín, respectively; By 
former District Governor Luis Véliz Severino; The President of the District Public Picture Committee, Héctor 
Naveas Olguín and the Rotarian Mario Oviedo, the latter who is also a support professional in this same 
educational establishment. 

http://www.chanarcillo.cl/articulos_ver.php?id=115295

